

Waringstown P.S. Nursery News December 2015

Ho-ho-ho!

This month is a busy month preparing for our Christmas Concert on Tues 8 December and getting ready for Christmas. In the Nursery we will be making Christmas decorations, painting pictures of Christmas trees, writing letters to Santa and learning about Christmas traditions. We will also be learning about Winter and how the weather is changing. We love to bake with Mrs Gilpin and we will be baking Christmas shortbread parents to enjoy after our Christmas Nativity.







VISITS OUT OF SCHOOL

The children have really enjoyed their two recent trips out of school to Lurgan library and particularly the trip to Peatlands Park. The weather was perfect and the children had great fun exploring the Woodland School-climbing trees, crawling through tunnels and sliding down banks. To see photos of these trips visit the website @

www.waringstownps.co.uk

NURSERY OPEN DAY

Our open day will take place on Tuesday 15 December from 4.00 pm-5.00 pm. Parents and young children who are starting Nursery school in September 2016 are welcome to come along and see around our Nursery School. Please spread the word!

PLEASE SEND £12 NURSERY FUND
MONEY FOR DECEMBER- THANK YOU!

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Tues 1 and Thurs 3 Dec - Supper with Santa in Main School

Tues 8 Dec 10am - Nursery
Christmas Concert - children are
free to leave with parents after tea
and coffee if it suits

Thurs 10 Dec - Going to main school to watch P2 assembly

Mon 14 Dec - Posting our letters to Santa

> Tues 15 Dec 4.00pm-5.00pm Nursery School Open Day

Thurs 17 Dec - Class party (own clothes) and visit from Santa

Tues 5 Jan 2016 - School reopens



Waringstown P.S. Nursery News December 2015

Recycling..

We would really appreciate if, at the end of the holidays, Christmas cards and Roses sweet wrappers could be recycled and brought to the Nursery in the New Year! We will put them to good use in our creative area. Thank you!



FUNDRAISING

Thank you to all parents and family for raising a total of £211 through the Fitness Freddie
Sponsorship which will go towards a new projector for the Nursery.
To further help with fund raising tickets will soon be on sale for our Christmas concert and there will be a DVD of the Christmas performance which will be available to purchase in the New Year.



December Birthdays!

Happy birthday this month to Jenson! We celebrate birthdays on a **Friday**. Look out for your child's photograph on our birthday board. If you wish you may send a cake or buns to school on the Friday after your child's birthday!

Christmas cards



If your child would like to give Christmas cards to others in the class please use the class trays beside the main playroom door to distribute them. Please do not feel it is necessary to send a card to every child in the class but allow your child to suggest a few names of those they play with most often and send cards to those children only.

If your child wishes to send a card to a child in the Primary school we will walk them over during the day to post them in the Post Box in the main school. Please ensure you include the child's name and Class Teacher on the envelope.

Our class Christmas Tree

We will be adding decorations to our Christmas tree on Friday 4 December. Your child is invited to bring in a decoration to place on the tree. Please label with his/her name.

